
 

 

  

 

    South Texas Cattlewomen Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

The Historic Pan Am – Carrizo Springs 

 

Jan Elliott called the meeting to order at 10:35 am.  Jan led us in the STCW prayer, and Pledge of 
Allegiance to both the US and Texas flags. 
 
WELCOMING OF GUESTS/NEW MEMBERS 
None 
 
FEBRUARY  MINUTES ​: Minutes were approved as presented.  
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:​ Presented by Jan: 
Broadway Bank - Balance in Bank February 18: $ 4,543.71 
    Deposits: 

Amazon Smile            26.86 
Spikes & Spurs        8,340.00 
Dues:           640.00 

Total    $ 9,006.86 
   Checks: 

None 
Total    $  

Balance in Bank as of March 17:  $13,550.57 

 

Stockmens  National Bank  

Balance in Bank March 17: $ 9,968.22 
  

 
TOTAL Both Banks: $23,518.79 

 

The Treasurer’s Report was approved as presented. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Jan thanked Peggy VanCleve for the use of her facility for the meeting, and the proper  “social 
distancing” for the tables. 
Jan has literature on front table, including a Women in Agriculture newsletter and a New Mexico Cattle 
magazine article about old professions dying out, as well as two thank you letters  - 1 from Jean Litton 
with Miss Rodeo America, and another from one of the contestants who received an award from us this 
year. 
The Briscoe has cancelled the Night of Artists scheduled for March 27 -28. 
TSCRA has cancelled the meeting in Ft. Worth scheduled for March 27 – 29. 
Next month’s STCW meeting is cancelled. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 



Kristen Surles presented a sponsorship opportunity:  “Do Over for the Darlings”.  Since the Houston 
Livestock Show was cut in half, some kids were not able to show their heifers.  A group of volunteers 
including ladies from Carrizo are having a Heifer show in Gonzales April 24- 26.  Judges and 
photographers are donating their services.  It will be on-line and people will be able to donate on-line. 
They are also having a silent auction, and are seeking donations.  Priscilla Parsons motioned for STCW to 
donate $1,000.00. to help offset expenses.   Diana Ridgway seconded.  The motion carried. 
  
 

OLD BUSINESS 

Diana Ridgway announced the Warrior Support Luncheon scheduled for March 24 will be rescheduled. 
Date to be determined.  The Base was closed as of today due to Covid-19. 
 
 

SPIKES N SPURS 

Priscilla announced the decision by the S&S committee to postpone the S&S evening and the raffle 
scheduled for May 9.  The tickets and raffle tickets already sold will be honored for the new date, when 
it is rescheduled. 
 

PROGRAM 

Gene Fernandez – Texas Fish and Wildlife Game Warden 

 

DATE REMINDERS/NEXT MEETING 

Due to Covid-19, all future meetings and activities are pending the relaxation of meeting restrictions by 

state officials.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:15 for Program, followed by lunch provided by Peggy and Holly. 

  

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Susie Waitz  


